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February 3, 1923

General Sir Arthur Currie 
Principal McGill University 
Montreal, Canada

Bear Sir

It has "been my good fortune to have originated exchangee
between professors In this country and In other countries of the world. 
There has been no difficulty in the past In making exchanges with 
Europe "but few have "been made with other countries, I was able last 
year to make the first exchange between Indie and the United States, 
arranging for Dean Buck of the University of Nebraska to go to the 
College of Baroda in exchange with Dr, S. L. Joshi who was to spend 
a year at Nebraska. Dr. Joshi*s work was so effective that I also 
circuited him about our country to lecture among our colleges and 
universities, and he has been uniformly successful. I have received 
a good many letters attesting to his fine work.

I think it is an admirable thing for as many people as possible
on our continent to know more about India because we are dreadfully 
ignorant concerning it and I should be very glad to keep Dr. Joshi here. 
He told me he had a conversation with you while in Canada and that there 
was a possibility that McGill University and some of the neighboring 
theological schools might be able to make use of him forterm.
I think if that were arranged we might be able to make another connect 
for him in an American university for a second term. I should be very 
glad to hear whether this matter interests you and meets with your 
approval.

Sincerely yours

SPD:EL Director


